
 

 
We hope that you and your families are healthy and safe. All of us at East Mountain Little 
League want to thank you for your patience and understanding during this unprecedented 
season.  
For nearly two months we have all been in a holding pattern, adhering to the restrictions that 
have kept us from playing baseball and softball and supporting the kids in our community. 
 
Yesterday, Little League International officially canceled its World Series tournaments and 
their respective postseason qualifying tournaments. 
 
As unfortunate as this is, East Mountain Little League is hoping we can salvage our season at 
some point, depending on what our state and local government and health officials will allow 
in terms of public gatherings and sporting events. 
 
Please check our website and Facebook page for updates. 
 
Thanks again for your understanding!    
 
 
 


